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Yoimoji of the Week: Ferris
Ferris is Collaborative. “I work well with others. When I’m in a group, I can join in, listen well and 

help other people.” We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

This Week
“Your Space” Parent Helpline: We have been asked to let you know about this support 

telephone service, available on Fridays from 9am-10am from now until the end of term. 

If you call and the line is busy you can leave a message and they will contact you the 

following week: “The Your Space Therapies helpline is staffed by experienced specialist child 

and adolescent counsellors and psychotherapists. Parents can use the helpline for specific 

concerns and to get strategies, advice and specialist consultations, they can also use the 

helpline as a signposting service, to self regulate and as a supportive listening ear. The number 

for parents to call is 01903 209991"

Letters Home
No letters home this week.



Class News from Pines & Limes Classes
Pines and Limes wrote some great speeches about the end of World War II, which they then filmed. You can 

watch the finished films as part of this week’s “Newsround” on our website and Facebook page.
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